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Roll Call:  Vice Chair; Dave Wade, Secretary; Rochelle Sharples, Members; 
Don April and Nancy Eaton.  Excused: Chair Nazzaro, John Carmichael and 

Patrick Marsh. 
 

Vice Chair Wade brought the meeting to order at 7pm. 
 

Old Business: Don made a motion to accept the minutes of Jan. 16th.  Motion 
seconded and passed.    

 
Vice Chair Wade confirmed the Annual Veterans Golf Tourney will be June 

2nd and Rockingham Country Club in Newmarket.  Sponsor list was reviewed 

and members were assigned to reach out to local businesses and 
organizations for donations of raffle prizes or monetary donations. 

 
Rochelle will do up letters for members to present to 

businesses/organizations. 
 

Rochelle will let the American Legion Auxiliary know about the golf tourney 
as many members enjoy volunteering. 

 
New Business:  None 

 
Next Meeting:  Tues., March 20, 2018 at 7pm. 

 
Don made a motion to adjourn.  Motion seconded and passed. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30pm. 
 

Respectively Submitted: 
 

Rochelle M. Sharples 
Secretary 


